Safety, Law and Order meeting was held on 7 Oct 2023 at Department Headquarters at 10 am. Members in attendance were Charles Coffey, Amanda Congdon, and Annette Tincher. Wanye Madson and Chevonne Woodard were absent.

We discussed changes to the 2024 Brochure. Changes made and sent to Department for print. Youth Academy will be 23 – 28 June 2024 at Camp Lincoln, Springfield, IL.

Amanda step down as Chairman, Wayne Madson stepping up as Chairman and Charles Coffey as Vic Chairman.

Commander Buske stopped by to offer any help if needed. He is planning to attend the camp.

Fees for 2024 was raised from \$300. To \$350. Added to the application were as follows: Picture of student, along with the Parents email and phone number. It was discussed about refunds. It was decided that we would credit the fee to the next year. Photos from last year was separated so that they would be sent to the students.

Meeting adjourned at 11-35 am.